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From: Foster, Grant
To: Mohr, Thomas; McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: FW: Thank you and one comment
Date: Monday, July 20, 2020 1:23:43 PM

fyi
 
Grant Foster
District 15 Alder
Madison Common Council
608-285-2519
 
https://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district15/blog/
 
From: Lynn Pauly <lpauleau@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 12:02 PM
To: Foster, Grant <district15@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Thank you and one comment
 

 

Grant,
 
I enjoy your updates. Thank you for taking the time to keep everyone up to date. I'm sorry I
haven't thanked you earlier. 
 
One comment on the Spaanem stop signs. If they consider doing that, then they should be
consistent and put one or two up on Maher Avenue. Once Spaanem has signs, Maher will
become the new speedway. 
 
We walk the street all the time and there is a stop sign needed on the southbound intersection
of  Maher and Hob. It's a hilltop and cars come speeding up and then down the hill. The
northbound intersection doesn't seem to need one, since cars are coming uphill. 
 
I'd appreciate it if you'd mention this. I will do a comment as well.
 
Lynn Pauly
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